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From: Michael llyine

Sent: Friday, 14 June 2024 3:50 PM

To: FedRedistribution - VIC

Subject: Division of Corangamite - Objection to Name

Categories: -

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Members of the augmented Electoral Commission,

As proposed, the western boundary of the division of Corangamite is now over 50 kilometres from both
the eponymous lake and shire.

The Commission's 2017-2018 Victorian redistribution suggested changing the name of this division to
better reflect the expansion of Wannon and contraction of Corangamite

My own suggestion would be the locally indigenous Kunuwarre or the anglised Connewarre.

This would maintain the consistency of a lake being used to name a Division, now within its boundaries.

Regards,

Michael llyine
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